
 
 

Feb. 12, 2024 

Notes from the Office 
 
I Love to Read Month 
Phoenix School loves to read.  Please use the following link to access our February calendar of special 
events. 
I Love to Read Calendar 

Kindergarten Registration  
Kindergarten Registration is now open for catchment area students for the 2024-2025 school year.  
Registration forms can be downloaded or picked up from the school office.  Please call the office at 204-
889-5053 if you require further information. 
 
Drop and Go 
Phoenix families are reminded that the small vehicle access area next to the play structure is intended 
for dropping off and picking up students only, not as a parking lot area.  
 
Parent Council 
The next Phoenix Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, Feb. 28 at 5:30 PM at Phoenix 
School.  Please email phoenix@sjasd.ca to confirm your attendance. 
  
Modular Classrooms Update 
The installation of ramps and railings is close to completion.   Phoenix continues to wait for the 
completion of Hydro services. 
 
Dressing for the Weather 
Thank you to all Phoenix students for dressing for the weather.  As well, an extra set of clothes (socks, 
pants etc.) is helpful in case of getting wet at recess. 
 
Enrollment Confirmation 2024-2025 School Year—Reminder to Familes 
Dear Phoenix Families with students currently in grades K-4, 

At this point in the current school year, staffing requirements for the 2024-2025 school year start to 
be examined based on projected enrolment of students.   

Please take a moment to complete the short digital form at the link below by Feb.12, 
2024 for each of your children that currently attend Phoenix to indicate their enrolment status for 
the 2024-2025 school year.  Thank you if you have already submitted your responses. 

https://forms.office.com/r/w0d87tHYvV 

https://www.sjasd.ca/school/phoenix/Pages/newsitem.aspx?ItemID=184&ListID=2582e571-b197-4887-935c-db19cdf2c111&TemplateID=Announcement_Item#/=
https://www.sjasd.ca/school/phoenix/Parents/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
mailto:phoenix@sjasd.ca
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FWn71NkeJrtcz-p_ZY7-gKA%7E%7E%2FAAAAAQA%7E%%7E%7E&data=05%7C02%7Cpatrick.betz%40sjasd.ca%7C3f372469fb764552e81008dc2722c9e1%7C57e2d7734dcc4850871773b1db41984a%7C0%7C0%7C638428634613506314%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=r0VGhyRmOxy0p5QM4Jy8D%2B9bfWlwm3jcK7GEGIeBRp8%3D&reserved=0

